
 

 

Belvedere Family Church: Bus to True Mother's Rally in NJ Registration is Full! 
 
Drissa Kone 
December 19, 2019 
 

 
 

Dear BFC, 

 

Thank you for your continuous efforts for Dec. 28th. We are only NINE days away from the big day!! Let 

us continue our hustle for the sake of Heavenly Parents and True Parents. 

 

Currently, we have 55 people (L. Middleton is the 55th person) taking the bus from Belvedere on the 28th 

according to the registration form. This fills the capacity of one bus so unfortunately we will not be able 

to accept any more after L. Middleton. HOWEVER, we will be able to prepare another bus ONLY if 

another 55 people register to take the bus. If we get a second bus, we will also have to charge each person 

$20 to cover the second bus. 

 

If you were unable to register for the bus, we recommend carpooling with another family or using public 

transportation. If you have guests that need to use the bus, we suggest you and your families to offer your 

seats to the guest. 

 

Please remember for those who are taking the bus to prepare a love offering for the bus. 

 

Thank you. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Dr. Kone 


